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141 Main Street, P.O. Box 447 

Haydenville, Massachusetts 01039-0447 
Ph: (413) 268-8430      Fax: (413) 268-8409 

 
 
Minutes for Meeting on: 
Tuesday, August 21, 2018 
@ 7:00 PM 
 
 
 
Public Present: 
None 
 

Members: Present Not Present 
William Turner, Chairman x  

James Hyslip x  
Eric Cerreta x  

Don Hultman, Clerk x  
Paul Kennedy x  

Brenda Lessard, Secretary x  
Others Present:   

   
   
   
   

 
Meeting Called to Order at 7:08 pm 

1. City of Northampton-(wt) will collaborate with Northampton.  The bill has been submitted for payment but 
the Board would like to see a credit for some of the excess paid for TSS and BOD discharge as the Town is 
working towards correcting the issues.  

2. DEP and GIS mapping-Two questions need to be answered by the Board.  (jh) will contact Tighe & Bond and 
ask that the info on file with them be sent to DEP for the mapping.  This is from the assessment work that has 
been done. 

3. Open Space Committee has been speaking with the Commission regarding the land owned by the Town on 
Unquomonk Road.  Dicussion about the dam and the land being used for recreational use.  (jh) and (dh) will be 
involved.  

4. Land Use Regulations-nothing to report yet. 
5. There have been many calls regarding the letters that went out addressing inspections and sump pumps being 

hooked into the Town sewer lines. 
6. (wt) would like two members of the highway department to take a course toward obtaining a water license.  

Motion made (dh) and seconded (jh) for the Commission to pay $400 each for the two members to take the 
course.  Motion so voted. 

7. Motion made (ec) and seconded (jh) to approve the Minutes of 7/11/17 and 7/7/18.  Motion so voted. 
8. Discussed the sewer tie in for 23 and 36 Old Goshen Road. 
9. Next meeting-September 4, 2018 at 7:00 pm (due to (bl) being away) 
10. Motion made (ec) and seconded (dh) to adjourn.  Motion so voted. 

 

 
 
Respectively submitted, 
Brenda Lessard, Secretary   
Clerk: ________________________                    

 


